

## Children are at the centre of everything we do

Friday 10 December 2021

Dear Parents/carers

## **Exciting news!**

I am delighted to announce that Mr and Mrs Crockett will be expecting a baby in early May next year. As you can imagine they are both very excited and looking forward to planning for their new arrival.

We will be planning for Mrs Crockett's maternity leave and will be able to share our arrangements with Mrs Crocket's class next term. Mrs Crockett has told her class the exciting news today at school.

On behalf of all the Greenway community we wish them well.

Regards

Katharine Ellwood





